
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

North West Regional Hospital Medical Ward 

Step 2 Grievance Update 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmania Branch (ANMF) met with members at North West 

Regional Hospital (NWRH) Medical Ward (MW). Members' concerns are essentially the same as those previously 

raised both at previous Step 2 meetings and in subsequent correspondence and meetings dating back to October 

2022.  

 

Members acknowledge that the grievance was essentially placed on hold despite outstanding workload 

concerns to allow the change proposal and business case for Medical C to become a separate ward and 

benchmarking to occur. 

 

Given the complexity of the outstanding concerns, the ANMF has requested that the Step 2 Specialist Panel is 

reconvened with the first meeting to be held in the week commencing 22 January 2024.  Following the meeting, 

ANMF members will be updated via a newsflash and meetings.  

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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